
 

 
 
 
 
 
November 29, 2021 
 
Ms. Christine Lone, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Re:  Confirmation of Personal Information 
        EB-2021-0021 –ERTH Power Corporation 2022 Price Cap IR Application 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long 
 
Pursuant to Ontario Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure document, this letter is to confirm 
that ERTH Power Corporation’s 2022 Price Cap IR application (EB-2021-0021) does not include any 
personal information as defined in the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, that is not 
otherwise redacted in accordance with rule 9A of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure 
 
If there are any questions, please contact Diane Taylor at 519-485-1820 ext. 265, 
Diane.Taylor@erthpower.com.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Graig Pettit 
Vice President & General Manager 
 

 


